
North Beckton News 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

It has been lovely to see all the children back in school this week and all our parents at drop-off and pick-up 

times. Everyone has settled in very quickly and we are ‘up and running’ with our learning already. We’ve had 

some of our TTLT Trustees coming in to visit the school this week and they were extremely complimentary 

about all the things they saw during their visit and how ‘”confident and friendly” all the children were. We will 

be continuing to send out our weekly newsletter every Friday to celebrate our good news stories and share 

important information; this will be via both studybugs and a hard-copy. PLEASE take time to read over this 

each weekend with your children and families as this will ensure you are kept up-to-date with everything we 

are doing in school. 

Regards, Ms Helm 

 

If you are new to North Beckton, PLEASE download 

the Studybugs app. This is the easiest way to report 

any absences to the school and it is also the way we 

share lots of additional information with you. Please 

call into the school office if you are unclear about 

how to download it. 

New timings 

Our new timings for the school day are: 

Drop off: 8.45—8.55am 

Pick-up: 3.10—3.20pm 

The gates will be locked outside of these times and 

you will need to drop-off/pick-up from the front 

office. This will then be classed as a ‘late mark’. 

 

SAFETY MEASURES 

In order to keep our staff safe and healthy (and there-

fore hopefully in school teaching your children!), 

please can I ask that parents DO NOT approach class-

room doors and stay on the path through the play-

ground.  

Please use the home-school book for any necessary 

communication. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


 

 

Our ‘Thought for Next Week ‘ 

Next week, in our assemblies, we will be thinking about: 

“Everyone shows respect”  

Why is showing respect to each other so important in this school? 

What are the ways we can demonstrate respectful behaviour to each other? 

What do we respect outside of school? 

IMPORTANT TERM DATES: 

Welcome Meetings will be held via Zoom 

at 9.15am on the w.c 27th September; the 

specific days for each year group will be 

shared in next week’s newsletter. 

 

After school clubs and Tuition sessions will 

start w.c 27th September; a separate letter 

will be sent about these next week. 

 

Our first Day 4 Us will be on Friday 24th 

September and based on Leadership and 

Democracy; we are hoping to welcome 

some visitors from Newham Council and 

our local MP. The children do not need to 

bring anything or dress up on this day. 

 

Parents’ Evening meetings will be via Zoom 

and will be on Wednesday 10th/Thursday 

11th November; more information will be 

sent out nearer the time. 

PE DAYS 

Please can your child come to school wearing 

their school PE kit on these days: 

Monday: Reception, Year 6, Year 2 

Tuesday: Year 1, Year 4 

Wednesday: Year 3 

Thursday: Year 5 

Please continue to encourage your child to be practising 

on these 2 websites: 


